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Chief Constable’s Update Report 
 

1. Purpose of the Report 

 
1.1 The purpose of this report is to update members of the Strategic Resources 

and Performance Board of significant events and work that has taken place 
since the previous update in May 2015. 
 

2. Recommendations 

 
2.1  It is recommended that the contents of the attached report are noted. 
 

3. Reasons for Recommendations 

 
3.1 To ensure that the OPCC is aware of the most recent significant and notable 

events that have taken place since the previous update report in May 2015. 
 

4. Summary of Key Points  

 
4.1 The attached report provides updates across a range of activity that has taken 

place within Nottinghamshire Police since the previous update report in May 
2015 (please see Appendix 1). 

 
4.2 A significant amount of work has taken place since the previous update was 

provided to the OPCC and the report attached gives the highlights of some of 
the changes and developments that have occurred.  

 
4.3 This report will continue to be provided on a quarterly basis. 
 

5. Financial Implications and Budget Provision 

 
5.1 There are no immediate financial implications relating to this report.  

6. Human Resources Implications 

 
6.1 There are no immediate Human Resource implications arising from this 

report.  
 

7. Equality Implications 
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7.1  There are no equality implications arising from this report.  

8. Risk Management 

 
8.1 This is an opportunity to make the OPCC aware of the significant events for 

Nottinghamshire Police, the majority of which are already in the public 
domain. There are no risks. 

 

9. Policy Implications and links to the Police and Crime Plan Priorities 

 
9.1 There are no policy implications arising from this report.  
 

10. Changes in Legislation or other Legal Considerations 

 
10.1 Updates within the attached appendix comply with legislation around the 

publication of court cases and other associated police communications. 
 

11.  Details of outcome of consultation 

 
11.1 There has been no consultation on this report as it is for information only. 
 

12.  Appendices 

 
12.1 Appendix 1 – Chief Constable’s Update Report 11th September 2015. 
 
 


